
        

 
 

• Jazz Lab Band has rehearsal tonight! See you at 6:30 in the Band Room.  
 

• Want to help make BHS a more inclusive place for all our students? Safe Space meets on 
Wednesdays at 7:15 in Room 241. See you there! 

 

• The French Honor Society cordially invites you to “Croissants in the Courtyard!”  Please consider 
joining us Friday December 9th at 7AM in the Senior High Cafeteria for a French petit dejeuner - 
croissant, chocolate chaud, and a sweet treat.  We are raising money for the Be Like Brit foundation - 
100% of the proceeds will go towards spreading seasonal joy for the staff and students there. Recent 
events have affected their holiday celebrations so we would like to help out. RSVP with Mrs. 
Anderson in room 314!  Advanced reservations are required and we are asking for $10.00 donation!  
Any questions please ask!  Don’t wait to sign up! 

 

• Drama Club will have a meeting this Thursday, Dec. 1st at 2:40 in Rowe Hall. Information on 
auditioning for the spring musical will be given. Please plan on attending.  

 

• Attention Seniors:  Suffolk Community College Onsite Admissions will be visiting BHS on 
Wednesday 12/7. If you think you may be interested, please come to Guidance and sign up as soon 
as possible so that we can save a spot for you! 

 
 
 

 


